
Summer Walks Event 
 

Wednesday 31st August 2016 at 6.00pm 

 

Come join us as we come to the end of 

our summer 2016 walks programme. 

 

Meeting on the village green.  

From there an easy walk along coach 

lane (FP 1) and up the Gleeb path (FP 8 

& 12) to the Grange community centre, 

where a short talk will be given on some 

grange history followed by a Scavenger 

hunt for the children and a BBQ for all. 

This event is being organised by 

Hurworth Parish Council, bring your 

family along and join the fun. 

 
Queries please contact Janine Forster on 07712652645 – jlf89@live.co.uk 


